## PUBLIC HEARING ON THE VILLAGE OF RICHMONDVILLE Fiscal Budget for the 2023-2024 year

April 18, 2023

The public hearing was held on April 18, 2023, at the Firehouse pursuant to the proposed Village of Richmondville Fiscal Budget for the 2023-2024 year. The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m. by Mayor Carl Warner Jr. Present were Village Board members: Trustee Garry Davis, Trustee Cynthia Miller, Trustee Milan Jackson, and Trustee Diane Spenello. Also present was Village Clerk Treasurer Hope Bayes, Superintendent James Swartout, Superintendent Tim Smith, Shawn Desroche, Eric Jones, Vicky Swartout, Linda Carpenter

Mayor Warner gave an overview of the proposed Fiscal Budget for the 2023-2024 for the Village of Richmondville.

Trustee Spenello suggested that we get our committees involved for next year's budget planning.

On the motion of Trustee Davis seconded by Trustee Jackson, it was unanimously resolved to accept the 2023-2024 Budget.

Mayor Warner moved to close the public hearing at 3:55 pm. Motion by Trustee Davis, seconded by Trustee Spenello.carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 3:56 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

HoroBager Hope Bayes

Clerk Treasurer

Village of Richmondville